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Sunday, October 27, from 2-4 PM. 
Annual donation drive for the Canal Winchester Food Pantry.

Items needed :

Please bring your donation to the end of  your driveway during

Trick or Treat and someone will be by to pick it up.

Welcome to our new neighbors in 2019:
Joe and Susan Rudinsky, Lot 48

William and Diane Morris, Lot 7

Mitchell and Mollie Schooley, Lot 72

Autumn Activities
• Lynd Fruit Farm Corn Maze

• Pigeon Roost Farm PunpkinFest, Hebron

• Dill’s Greenhouse Fall Festivals Friday - Sunday

• Ohio Renaissance Festival, Aug 31 – Oct 27

• Frontier Spirit 1799, Alley Park, Sept 28-29

• Circleville Pumpkin Show, Oct 16-19 

• Boo at the Zoo

Lake Drainage Improvements: 

After a very wet 2018 and early 2019, work to improve 

lake drainage is continuing. Cattail and brush clearing has 

started. Excavating and grading will re-start mid-October. 

Thanks to Pat Mignogno, Tom Nutini, and Wendell Beachy 

for the teamwork!

Canned Fruit Canned Potatoes

Tuna Canned Yams

Jelly
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Board meetings are open to the homeowners.  The next meetings are: 
Wednesday, November 13, 2019 at 6:00 PM  (1982 Wilshire Lane NW)

Kindly notify a board member if you plan to attend.

Board Members

President - Eric Jones 740-739-8441
Vice President - Virginia Ware 918-289-1248
Treasurer  - Mike Smith 614-833-2580
Secretary  - Vacant 
Parks & Common Grounds – Pat Mignogno 740-400-3400
Deed Restrictions  - Vacant

Board Support

Park/Common Grounds Support - Tom Nutini
Architectural Review Board – Susan Nutini, Ralph Buckland, Pat Martino

HOA Email

heatherlake.association@gmail.com

Trick or Treat 
Sunday, October 27th

2-4pm
**Please add extra caution while 
driving through the neighborhood 
during this time.

Contact Information Updates:

Please consider updating your contact information by sending 
email to heatherlake.association@gmail.com.  Homeowners 
with current emails in the board database receive notification 
messages when there are area watches or other concerns.

mailto:heatherlake.association@gmail.com

